
 

 

NOTRE DAME OF HOLY CROSS SCHOOL 
GUNDUKALLOOR, UDAYAPATTI, SALEM-636 140. 

CIRCULAR - PCNDHCS 25 | 10 OCTOBER 2025 

 
            

 

Dear Parents and Students (LKG to Class XII) 

Greetings from Notre Dame of Holy Cross School, Salem – 140. 

We are pleased to inform you that the Parent–Teacher Association (PTA) 

Meeting for the academic year 2025-2026 will be held on Saturday, 25th October 

2025, at 09:00 a.m. in the Notre Dame Auditorium. This meeting will serve as a 

valuable platform to review the academic progress of our students and to 

strengthen the partnership between parents and teachers. 

 

We are honoured to welcome Thiru. A. Kaliyamurthy, Former 

Superintendent of Police, as our Chief Guest. His inspiring address will offer 

valuable insights on parenting, discipline, and the moral upbringing of children. 

 

Your presence and active participation are earnestly requested to make this 

meeting meaningful and productive. Kindly ensure punctuality and extend your 

cooperation for the smooth conduct of the programme. 

 

Note: The detailed programme schedule will be shared soon. 

 

Thank you for the understanding  

Bro. Maria Suresh, CSC 

Principal 

 

 


